
Editorial Guideline Reminder 

Dear Team, 

This is a gentle reminder regarding our editorial guidelines. Please ensure that all content 

produced adheres to the following key points: 

• Maintain a clear and consistent tone. 

• Verify facts and cite sources appropriately. 

• Ensure all content is free from plagiarism. 

• Follow the established formatting standards. 

• Review and proofread before submission. 

Your cooperation is crucial in maintaining the quality of our publications. Thank you for your 

attention to these guidelines. 

Best regards, 

Your Editorial Team 


